
Dear St. Catherine Laboure Families,  

I am happy that the cold of February is behind us and pray that March will bring us 

more warmth. Although February was a cold month, it did not stop us from having the 

events and activities as planned. Throughout the month we conducted the Spelling Bee, 

our 8th grade Confirmation retreat, parent/teacher conferences, and our Valentines 

activities. We ended our 2nd trimester this past month as well.  

Entering into the month of March, we are only about 11 weeks away from the end of the 

school year. This month will also be filled with many events and activities, most 

importantly of which will be the beginning of our Lenten season. The month will kick off 

with our PTO basketball game followed by Ash Wednesday. By mid month we will have 

our annual Mini Thon, Spring Break, and 8th grade Confirmation. Throughout the month 

we will also have our Friday stations of the Cross as well as the Diocesan Spelling Bee 

and Geography Bee. We are looking forward to another wonderful month as we begin 

the stretch to the end of the 2024-2025 school year. 

Psalm 107:1-2 calls attention to God's penchant for redemption and reminds us to stop 

and give thanks to our good, good God. Because of His enduring love, He redeemed 

humanity through the birth, life, and death of His son. And He redeems each and every 

one of us time and again. 

Peace, 

Jodi Reagan, Principal 

Please note, if you wish to volunteer at any point during the 
school year, you must have your Diocesan clearances. More 
information can be found here: 
https://sclhbg.org/parish/obtainyouthprotectionbadge/ 
 
Please note, for the safety and security of our students and staff, school 
Masses are closed to the public including parents, guardians, 
grandparents, etc., unless you have received an invitation by a teacher 
due to your student’s participation in a Mass. Thank you for your 
cooperation and understanding. 
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A Message from the Principal, Mrs. Reagan Mark Your Calendar 

 
March 2 

PTO Gently-Used Uniform Sale 
8am-12pm, Cafeteria 

 
March 5 

Ash Wednesday 
School Mass, 3C 

 
March 6 

Mini-THON Butter Braid Pick-Up 
 

March 7 
Stations of the Cross, Middle 

School 
Report Card Distribution 

 
March 11 

PTO Nominations Due Today! 
Open School Board Meeting, 

6:30pm, Room 103 
 

March 13 
Mini-THON 

 

March 14  
Half Virtual Day  

 
March 15 

First Penance, 10am  
 

March 17 
NO SCHOOL 

 
March 18  

Confirmation Rehearsal, 6pm 
 

March 19  
Spring Picture Day 
Confirmation, 5pm 

PTO R&K Sub Sale Begins 
 

March 20  
PTO Student vs. Coach/Teacher 

Basketball Game 6:30pm 
 

March 21  
School Mass, 3L 

Stations of the Cross, Elementary 
 

Newsletter Submissions: If you would like to submit information for the newsletter, please email information to 

kzanzinger@hotmail.com 

 

https://sclhbg.org/parish/obtainyouthprotectionbadge/


 
      March 25 
     PTO General Meeting, 7pm 
     Technology Lab 

 

     March 28 
     School Mass, 2C 
     Stations of the Cross, Middle 
     School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

A Note from the SCLS  PTO  President, Leah Adams 

SCLS Families!  
 
I hope that you are all staying warm and healthy with all this 
crazy weather!  
 
As February was filled with Gala and fundraiser excitement, 
we want to thank you all for the amazing donations to your 
grade level baskets for the Gala and your continued support 
with fundraising for the PTO.  
 
We have the very fun and exciting PTO 8th Grade vs 
Coaches/Staff Basketball Game on Thursday, March 20th. 
The doors will open at 5:30pm and the game will start at 
6:30pm sharp. Please enter through the library ramp doors. 
We will be having a halftime knockout contest - registration 
and payment will take place at the door. Reminder that all 
student spectators must be accompanied by an adult.  
 
MiniThon is on Thursday, March 13th and the PTO is proud to 
sponsor this event for our school.  
 
We will be having an R&K Sub Sale Fundraiser in the middle 
of March, so please be on the lookout for information. Delivery 
will be on Tuesday, April 15th.  
 
To end March, we will have our PTO General Meeting on 
Tuesday, March 25th at 7pm in the Tech Room. This year 
marks elections for the Executive PTO Board. The next term 
will be June 2025 to June 2027. All positions are open to 
nominate - President, Vice President, Secretary, and 
Treasurer. Please email pto@sclhbg.org and Mrs. Reagan, if 
you are interested in any of the positions or would like more 
information about the executive board and the positions. The 
speeches will take place during this meeting and elections will 
follow.  
 
Please stay tuned for fun events coming in April and May.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Leah Adams 

PTO Executive 
Board 

 
Leah Adams 

President 
 

Megan Fackler 
Vice President 

 
Janell Maglowski 

Treasurer 
 

Kelly Rogers 
Secretary 

Father James 
Lease 
Pastor 

 
Mrs. Jodi Reagan 

Principal 
 

Happy Birthday 

March 22 

Emily Sidelinger  

 

March 23 

Ashley Demmel 

 

 

 

 

 SAVE THE DATE 

The 19th annual Royal Run is scheduled for May 8th, Rain or shine! 
Spectators will be allowed only if the event is held outside.  More info to 

come soon! 

 

mailto:pto@sclhubg.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 
 

PTO RESTAURANT AND RETAIL NIGHTS 

Urban Air Adventure Park, Spirit Night, raised $47.38 for 

the PTO! Thank you to those who attended! 

Please come out and support the PTO for some good food and fun!!!   

Watch for emails and social media postings for additional restaurant and retail events! 
 

 

PTO FUNDING UPDATE!  

Thank you to all who have participated in the School Store!  

Profit from Merchants: $1,438.79 

Gift Cards donated to teachers: $13,320.00 

Total school rewards: $14,758.79 

PTO Profit to date: $1,428.79 

ORDER YOUR 2024-25 SCLS YEARBOOK TODAY! DEADLINE TO 

ORDER IS FEB 28! 

• The Cost: $35  

• Delivery date: Tuesday, May 20 (if not earlier) 

• Share your photos from School events for possible use in the 

yearbook PHOTO SHARE Link: photos.jostens.com/4EBXC4 

• Questions: steitelbaum@sclhbg.org 

• https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1044988/St.-

Catherine-Laboure-School 

 

 

photos.jostens.com/4EBXC4
mailto:steitelbaum@sclhbg.org
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1044988/St.-Catherine-Laboure-School
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1044988/St.-Catherine-Laboure-School


SCLS 2024-2025 Annual Fund 
Please donate today to our 2024-2025 Annual Fund and help us reach our goal of $55,000.  All proceeds go 

directly to our school and our students.  We are currently at $50,075! Donate here!  

Thank you for your generosity! 

Online Day of Giving Was a Huge Success! We raised $10,100 for SCLS – Thank you so much for 
your support! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

February Teacher/Staff Appreciation from PTO:  

Lunch During Catholic Schools Week! The PTO provided a  

yummy lunch from Jimmy John’s for our wonderful teachers! 

Students enjoyed their pizza lunch during 

Catholic Schools Week! 

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/CcQsdumE_49L61ZqT27bdg


 

Save the Date: Spring PTO Gently-Used Uniform Sale! 
 
The next PTO Gently-Used Uniform Sale will be held Sunday, March 2nd, from 8am-12pm in the 
school cafeteria. Gently-used uniforms for all ages will be available for sale at a reasonable price. Cash, 
check, or Venmo accepted. Please enter and exit through the preschool ramp--follow the signs to the 
cafeteria. In addition to buying the items you need, this is also a great fundraiser for the PTO! 
 
If you have uniforms to donate, please drop them off at the school office during regular school hours. 
They MUST be clean and in gently-used condition. If you want to receive credits for this sale, please 
include a note in the bag with your name and a list of the items you are donating prior to the sale. We 
cannot give same day credits to uniforms dropped off during the sale itself. Those credits would need to 
be used on a future sale date. Please contact Jamie Bufton at jbufton@sclhbg.org with any questions or 
if you are able to help with set up or the sale! Volunteers are always needed and this is a great 
opportunity for 7th and 8th graders to earn service hours for Confirmation! 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder: 

When sending 

payments and forms 

into school, please 

make sure to include 

your child’s name, 

homeroom, and 

purpose/event so we 

can make sure it gets 

to the right place!  

Thank you for your 

cooperation! 

 
 

 

 

Youth Ministry News 

Fri., March 7th- Fish Fry and Youth group Night.  

If students RSVP by March 5th, students will be given a menu to place their 

order and WE the parish will pay for their fish fry dinner! Must RSVP for a free 

fish fry. Students are welcome to come with their own non-meat food to share 

with others as well. RSVP here. 

Tues., March 18th and Wed., March 19th-- Confirmation! Students in grades 6-

7 can obtain service hours for the next school year by helping set-up for the 

Confirmation Reception on Tues., March 18th 3:15 pm to 4:45 pm and working 

the Confirmation Reception afterwards Wed., March 19th 7 pm to 8 pm, with 

clean up until 8:30 pm.  

Fri., March 21st- Bible Study- March Madness & Bible Study  

Tues., March 25th-- Fun for Christ! Youth Movie night during the PTO general 

meeting 7-9 pm. Kung Fu Panda will be shown and a Pizza Dinner with snacks 

provided.  

http://url9795.plusportals.com/ls/click?upn=u001.EzmQpFuUBUWXSSk2W5C3h0Mhrt3xqrw9glxTVY7X7tyzON4VHGL2URdhXHKvmMFJ8-2Bz3o0DTcIlh1uxqEBxwFasAb8oOu-2BVJXUaYNzo-2F6BkKldfy6CDzOLKHzdaa2JAh5Jy8NnbT2UN9WMY0fOKm-2FA-3D-3DHWlJ_t1SxDMM6311H3nDlhc95dQAUdHIZmSxYMaGeQL-2B-2FY9xtoM29kwekSkJqz5wGxQMCCusBNVu-2BWT1Hf23NloqxS1nEX0uez2Qh4xyUxDC5B0sEXUyyOUxDX1dfJ-2Fh1jM61LoAEc57bhBkUSNEBtcCkxXECjzo38iEqxk-2FNN-2BBRwBtQTDWj6aEATPHp2pD8OIo-2B0qwrJP23hOwAQDANq3n3FfSyzJT3-2BAxJUQEJhN-2BDs66pGBxf6kl6CVhRDJdxW081e2Vicga1XE3wIj83CH1KyDR0q3W3enkCX1WN9vsSKSs-3D


PTO Officer Elections for 25-26 School Year 

Are you interested in running for the SCLS PTO? Elections for the next 2-year term (which includes the 

2025-2026 & 2026-2027 School Years) are currently under way! Candidates interested in running for 

the PTO Board (President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer) should be driven, motivated, well 

organized and willing to be a team player.  

ALL CANDIDATES MUST HAVE THEIR CLEARANCES!   

The PTO Board coordinates schoolwide events as well as events specific to certain grades - you must 

be willing to spend time planning for events in grades where you do not have a student. The PTO 

coordinates and helps all Homeroom parents and works hard at teacher appreciation. The other main 

responsibility of the PTO is fundraising and coming up with projects which will benefit the entire school. 

The PTO Board must be willing to be available to meet and plan as a Board. Generally, the duties of 

each Board position are as follows: 

  

• President - Coordinates all events and fundraising and manages each committee. Must be 

willing to take a leading role in communicating with the Principal and Pastor and serves as a 

guide for Homeroom parents. 

• Vice President - Assists the President in all event coordination and fundraising. Works to ensure 

all volunteers have clearances. 

• Secretary - Puts together the monthly newsletter and weekly emails, as well as any paperwork 

needed for meetings. Sends reminders to Homeroom parents before classroom events. 

• Treasurer - Manages all money that the PTO raises and pays for anything that needs to be paid 

for. Must be willing to make frequent trips to the bank and keep track of the PTO budget.  

  

If you are interested in running for any of these positions, please send an email to Mrs. Reagan, 

jreagan@sclhbg.org and PTO@sclhbg.org, by Tuesday March 11th with your name and position you 

would like to run for. You will be asked to write a little summary about yourself to be included with the 

voting ballot.  

Nominees will be asked to attend the March 25th PTO meeting to introduce themselves and meet 

the current officers.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jreagan@sclhbg.org
mailto:PTO@sclhbg.org


 

 

 

 

March 2025 

 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

 

     1 

2 PTO Gently-

Used Uniform 

Sale, 8am-

12pm 

3 4  5 Ash 

Wednesday, 

School Mass, 

8:45am, 3C 

6 Mini-THON 

butter braid 

pick up 

7 Stations of 

the Cross, 

Middle School  

Report Card 

Distribution 

8  

9 

 

10 11 PTO 

Nominations 

Due Today! 

Open School 

Board Meeting, 

6:30pm, Room 

103 

12  

 

13 Mini-THON 14 Virtual Half 

Day 

 

15 First 

Penance 10am 

16 

 

17 No School 18 

Confirmation 

Rehearsal, 

6pm 

19 

Confirmation, 

5pm 

Spring Picture 

Day 

PTO R&K Sub 

Sale Begins 

20 PTO 

Student vs. 

Teacher/Coach 

Basketball 

Game 6:30pm 

21 School 

Mass, 8:45am, 

3L 

Stations of the 

Cross, 

Elementary   

22 

23 

 

24 25 PTO 

General 

Meeting, 7pm  

26 27 28 School 

Mass, 8:45am, 

2C 

Stations of the 

Cross, Middle 

School 

29 

 

 

 

30 31 
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$7
SANDWICHES

$7
SANDWICHES

$8 SUBS$8 SUBS

Sales Begin: 3/19 

Order Forms & Payment Due: 4/2
Cash, Checks to SCLS PTO, or Venmo @SCLS PTO accepted

Pick Up: 4/15 from 2:30-4pm in pick-up line

FU
NDRAISERFU
NDRAISER

Subs: $8

Sandwiches: $7



Order #: Order Code (For R&K Use Only): Organization Name: Team / Homeroom / Teacher:

Order Due Date:   

Delivery Date: Pickup Start & End Time: Salesperson Name: Phone #:

Delivery Time:

Name

12” Italian Sub Roll 12” Whole  
Grain RollItalian Ham Turkey Roast BeeF American

Spicy Italian
w/Onions & Peppers

With
Onions

No
Onions

Onions &
Peppers

With
Onions

No
Onions

With
Onions

No
Onions

With
Onions

No
Onions

With
Onions

No
Onions

Turkey 
w/Onion

All Cheese 
w/Onion

Total 
Subs Each Total Cost

TOTAL

Sub Order Form

R&K Subs          1301 East Cherry Street, Palmyra, PA 17078          phone: 717-838-5907          fax: 717-838-5488          info@randksubs.com          www.randksubs.com

Full service fundraising offering Italian subs and sandwiches since 2005

Ingredients: Use the QR code to get more ingredient information and nutritional information about our subs and sandwiches

•	 All subs prepared with individual packs of Lettuce, Tomatoes, Onions (optional), and include a condiment packet.
•	 Spicy Italian Sub is prepared with Hot Capicola, Pepperoni, Hard Salami, and Provolone Cheese.
•	 Italian Sub is prepared with Cooked Ham, Cooked Salami, Hard Salami, and Provolone Cheese.
•	 Ham, Turkey, and Roast Beef Subs are prepared with White American Cheese.
•	 American Sub is prepared with Cooked Ham, Cooked Salami, Bologna, and White American Cheese.
•	 Subs prepared on Whole Grain Roll: Turkey with White American Cheese or an All Cheese Sub prepared with Provolone 

and White American Cheeses.

Make checks payable to:

Notes:

67980

04/15/2025
1:00 PM

04/02/2025 Saint Catherine Laboure school
2:30 PM 4:00 PM

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00

$8.00



Order #: Order Code (For R&K Use Only): Organization Name: Team / Homeroom / Teacher:

Order Due Date:   

Delivery Date: Pickup Start & End Time: Salesperson Name: Phone #:

Delivery Time:

Name

Pretzel Sandwiches

Chicken Breast 
w/Pepper Jack Cheese Italian

Ham & 
Cheese

Ham & 
Swiss

Turkey  
& Cheese

Roast Beef  
& Cheese

Sweet Leb 
Bologna & 

Cheese
All 

Cheese
Chicken 
Salad

Egg
Salad

Tuna 
Salad

Total 
Pretzel Each Total Cost

TOTAL

Ingredients: Use the QR code to get more ingredient information and nutritional information about our subs and sandwiches
•	 Condiment packet included with each sandwich. 
•	 All sandwiches are prepared with White American Cheese, except:

•	 Chicken Breast Sandwich is prepared with Sliced Chicken Breast and Pepper Jack Cheese.
•	 Italian Pretzel Sandwich is prepared with Cooked Ham, Cooked Salami, Hard Salami, and Provolone Cheese.
•	 Ham & Swiss Pretzel Sandwich is prepared with Swiss Cheese.
•	 All Cheese Pretzel Sandwich is prepared with Provolone and White American Cheeses.

•	 Chicken Salad, Egg Salad, and Tuna Salad, are not prepared with cheese.

Pretzel Sandwich Order FormFull service fundraising offering Italian subs and sandwiches since 2005

R&K Subs          1301 East Cherry Street, Palmyra, PA 17078          phone: 717-838-5907          fax: 717-838-5488          info@randksubs.com          www.randksubs.com

Make checks payable to:

Notes:

67980

04/15/2025
1:00 PM

04/02/2025 Saint Catherine Laboure school

2:30 PM 4:00 PM

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00

$7.00





Sponsored by Saint Catherine’s 

 Encounter Youth Ministry  

 

“Kung Fu Panda”  

During the PTO Meeting  

March 25 7-9 pm 

Leo Hall @ St. Catherine’s  

Dinner included!  

For more information, contact Ms. Bassili, Coordinator of Reli-

gious Education and Director of Youth Ministry  

Jbassili@sclhbg.org  












